
Dave and Odette Annable Will
Celebrate  One-Year
Anniversary at Wedding

To  celebrate  one
year of marital bliss, Dave and Odette Annable plan to head to
attend their friend Beaver’s wedding.  “Marriage is going
well.  It’s officially four puncture wounds with a steak knife
to the kidney — I can survive.  I figured that out in the
first year of marriage,” he said jokingly to UsMagazine.com at
the  What’s  Your  Number?  premiere  in  Westwood,  CA,  last
Monday.  Dave said that he and Odette, whose anniversary is
October 10, generally plan to follow the tradition of buying a
paper gift.  “I actually just asked her, ‘Wait, how do we do
this?  Do you get me something?” he said. “‘Should we get
pizza?  What’s the deal?'”  So long as he buys a gift, Dave
said he’ll be in the clear.

What  are  some  ways  to  make  your  first  anniversary  extra
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special?

Cupid’s Advice:

1. Recreate the magic: To celebrate your anniversary, why not
head back to where it all began?  Reminiscing will allow you
both to remember again why you fell for each other in the
first place.

2. Celebrate: Whatever you do, make sure it’s something fun
and unforgettable.  You’ll want to have something you can tell
your friends and family for years to come.

3. Out of the ordinary: If you’re generally on the move, then
perhaps a night in would work … just make sure to light some
candles and crank up the jazz music.

How did you celebrate your first wedding anniversary? Share
your experiences below.


